
You don't often get email from philipaissen@sbcglobal.net. Learn why this is important

From: Barbara Buikema
To: Domine Barringer
Subject: FW: Pescadero Rd sewage project
Date: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 10:44:01 AM

This should be included in the public comments
 

From: Barbara Buikema 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 10:09 AM
To: Domine Barringer <barringer@cawd.org>; Chris Foley <Foley@cawd.org>; Rachel Lather
<Lather@cawd.org>
Subject: FW: Pescadero Rd sewage project
 
Add to the list of emails that are public comment for Thursday
 

From: philip aissen <philipaissen@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 10:07 AM
To: Barbara Buikema <Buikema@cawd.org>
Subject: Pescadero Rd sewage project
 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe.
Dear Barbara:
 
As a property owner on Pescadero Rd, Carmel I oppose the proposed "Carmel Area
Wastewater District (CAWD) Installed Ejection Pump Policy" as it appolies to my home.
 
It will totally compromise the sewage system which existed when I purchased my home 27
years ago and introduce numerous problems.
 
Philip Aissen
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